
Woomelang and District Development Association

Meeting Minutes

Date: August 9th 2016

Place: Woomelang Multi-purpose Centre

Time: 19:00

Present

Grant Kelly Joe Collins Trish Fraser

Andy McClelland Travis Mitchell Jason Collins

Marianne Ferguson Shane Michael Mark Keenan

Apologies

Rachael McClelland Sharon Gallagher Gwenyth Barbary

Monica Outen

That apologies be accepted: Moved:

Seconded:

Confirmation of Minutes of Previous Meeting:

Moved: Not possible, minutes missing

Seconded: 

Correspondence:

In: Building permit for demolition of old shop building

Planning permit for shelter/car park etc on old shop site

FRRR (Tough as Iron) grant notification and cheque and report forms

Out: None

General Business:

Cronomby Tanks - working bee to plumb the water to the toilet block from the pump. Sunday 
21/8 10am, weather permitting. PF to send reminders to Grant K, Joe C, Andy M, Shane M, 
Jason C, Mark K.
Watering system for trees can possibly be connected to this system.

Carpark at Brook Street - meeting held with Marianne F and Tim at the site on Monday 8 th 
August. Tim notes that we will need drainage points and some clarification on proposed plan, 
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before he can quote. MF to put him in touch with appropriate person in shire.
Marianne has organised for Joel Garner from Yarri shire to meet with us on Wednesday 17 th on 
site. A drainage plan is needed so Tim can quote. WDDA must mow/spray weeds. A hard pad 
will be needed. Shane Macklin to be contacted to see about possibility to use existing septic 
(LCA is ok). Approach school re mower to neaten block (GK).

Fuel - Travis M reports that he is still waiting for more information. Since the AGM, the rep from 
Sunraysia visited to estimate private customer potential and was very pleased with the 
response.

Signs: Joe C reports that they have a quote for two signs, one for the Tanks and one for the 
caravan park, cost $36 per sign. Moved to accept and go ahead Grant K, seconded Trish F, 
carried unanimously. 

Silo artists may be available to do the exterior wall of the Store facing the car park/shelter 
block. A SHARE grant may be able to pay for this; Joe C to do the grant application.

Website is now up and running on the new hosting, with around 75% of pages up. Testing on 
different platforms is proceeding, so there will be continued tweaking and additions over the 
next month or two.

Meeting Closed at: 19.46

Next Meeting: September 5th, 2016, 7pm @ MPC - henceforth on 1st Monday of each 
month.


